
Subject: [Fwd: Campaign against Riverside Terrace begins today]
Date: Thu, 12 Sep 2002 12:41:38 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Campaign against Riverside Terrace begins today
Date: Thu, 12 Sep 2002 07:17:53 -0700

From: "Bill Maurer" <billm@millsoft.ca>
To: "Irwin Torry" <itorry@dnv.org>, "Richard Zerr" <zerrr@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: <ocp@seymourvalley.ca>, "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

It was clear at last nights meeting that once again democracy is failing in the Seymour Valley. I had hoped that I would be able to
clarify how important it was to our community that this item be removed from the SLP but failed. Both the Planning Department via
Charlene and the SLP Residents Committee continue to endorse this development against the wishes of the Seymour Valley
Community which is most directly affected by it.
 
As long as this development is on the table, the SVCA will oppose any further movement of the SLP. It simply does not represent our
communities wishes. The developer must be sent a clear message that the community is not interested in any development of this
property which is contrary to its current zoning.
 
It is unfortunate that the planning department has chosen to send the developer signals that this might be possible without first
checking with the residents most directly affected by it.
 
If there's anything you can do to avoid yet another public confrontation between the SVCA and DNV then now is the time to act.
We've been trying for 10 weeks with no success and will  begin publicly campaigning for its removal today.
 
 
Regards,
 
Bill Maurer
604-789-2172
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